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Data Request: 

Refer to the Petition, page 3. The Company states it currently has one customer who would like 

to take service under the new TMEP rider. Does Otter Tail expect it is likely to have additional 

customers of this type in the future? 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response:  

 

Otter Tail Power developed the new TMEP rider with the understanding the rider could be 

utilized by additional customers who meet the tariff requirements. The Company is not aware of 

any other customer interested in taking service under the rate, but it is certainly possible in the 

future. 

 

 


